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1322 Queen Street W., Toronto, ON M6K 1L4 
 

Capuchin Outreach to the Poor (Parkdale) was 
founded in 1987 by the Capuchin Franciscan   
Friars of Central Canada with the vision of        
creating a faith community with the poor by  
providing direct services that seek to enhance 
the sense of human dignity of those who are in 
need. 
 

St Francis Table, the primary expression of  
Capuchin Outreach, serves meals  six days a 
week in Toronto’s Parkdale community. Patrons 
are asked to make a $1   donation towards their 
three course meal which is provided with full 
restaurant service. 
 

St Clare Centre is our Outreach and Drop-In 
space, hosting weekly AA meetings as well as an 
informal drop-in for patrons of St Francis Table. 
 

We receive no government or United Way  
funding, instead relying on the charity of        
private individuals and businesses for our        
income. 
 
 

Capuchin Outreach to the Poor (Parkdale) 
is a registered charitable organization  

#11883-7970-RR0001 

VOLUNTEERS, STAFF AND PATRONSVOLUNTEERS, STAFF AND PATRONS 

1322 Queen Street West1322 Queen Street West  
Toronto, ON  M6K 1L4Toronto, ON  M6K 1L4  

Phone:  416.532.4172Phone:  416.532.4172  
Email: st.francistable@yahoo.caEmail: st.francistable@yahoo.ca  

A little Christmas Elf  

2018 Volunteer of the Year 
 JONATHAN YOWAKIM  

Brebuef College Leadership Team  

York University Chaplaincy  
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From From From    

Bro. John’s Desk...Bro. John’s Desk...Bro. John’s Desk...   

Bro. John Frampton, ofm, cap. 

Spring brings new life all around us, including 
here at St. Francis Table! We welcome               
Christopher Omeljaniuk from Thunder Bay as a 
Candidate for the Capuchins of Central Canada! 
We welcome Isabel Garcia as a new staff member 
as kitchen helper and cleaner! We also welcome 
Sr. Evestina, a Novice with the Missionary Sisters 
of the       Precious Blood who will be with us until 
April, 2019! Tara Collum, a student from George 
Brown College is also with us as part of the      
Community Worker Program this semester!  New 
life is all around us and we are blessed with the 
gifts of those who join us in our ministry of       
feeding the hungry! 
 

We are also blessed with so many other                
volunteers and with the continued generosity of 
you, our     donors! I often speak about your gifts 
and the new life it helps to inspire among our    
patrons whose smiles are indicative of the new 
life they find in being fed in so many ways. Your 
acts of kindness are celebrated with each meal 
served! 
 

New life is celebrated with the Easter Season 
that is approaching. At Easter we celebrate the         
Resurrection of Jesus who brings us new life! 
There is reason to hope in all good things at St. 
Francis Table! That hope becomes reality in the 
ministry that you become part of through your 
donation. There are so many reasons to celebrate 
spring and I wish that you will feel the blessings 
that you bestow on those who rely on St. Francis 
Table for food and fellowship! Happy Easter!     

ALLELUIA! 

Christopher Omeljaniuk, Candidate & 
Isabel Garcia, new Staff  member  

The Boyz of Brebeuf  

Fr. Henry Carr CHS  

De LaSalle College 

Cultural Education Centre  

St. Michael College  


